
HRCity of Newton
DEPARTMENT

Secure your spot for a chair massage during this year’s open
enrollment benefit fair!

Gentle manipulation to release muscular tensions and
increase circulation. 
Focused on the neck, shoulders, back, arms and hands.
No oils will be used.

CLICK HERE OR SCAN THE
QR CODE TO SIGN UP! 

EMPLOYEE
CHAIR
MASSSAGES
FRIDAY, MAY 10TH 
10:00 A.M. TO 3 P.M.  
WAR MEMORIAL,  CITY HALL

While online registration is available and limited, walk-ins will be  
welcome on a first-come, first-served basis. If online slots are filled, don't
worry – you can still enjoy a massage by walking in.

Just added to the annual Employee and Retiree Health
and Wellness Benefits Fair:

See you at the Health Fair!
For more information, visit newtonma.gov/openenroll.
For other inquiries and concerns, you may contact the
Human Resources team at (617) 796-1260.

COMPLIMENTARY

https://doodle.com/sign-up-sheet/participate/1ded4daa-5239-4525-913c-0b08519b42b5/select
https://doodle.com/sign-up-sheet/participate/1ded4daa-5239-4525-913c-0b08519b42b5/select
https://doodle.com/sign-up-sheet/participate/1ded4daa-5239-4525-913c-0b08519b42b5/select
https://www.newtonma.gov/government/human-resources/open-enrollment

